
Chairmans report May 15th 2023 
 

1. I attended a meeting at the offices of Cornish Lithium to discuss the sign board that 
will be placed at our end of the Coast to Coast trail. The specific information and 
photographs for our board have been forwarded to the MVRG Chairman. The 
standard design layout for all boards was agreed and these are to be given to a 
graphic designer to tidy up. 

2. Between us, Vicki and myself covered the 20’s plenty presentation to hear the draft 
proposals for which areas would have the speed limits changed. We have been asked 
for our comments on the proposals and I encourage all councillors to send me their 
views for one combined response. 

3. An application has been made to the Good Growth fund to over some of the 
professional fees regarding the parish office building project. 


